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09/26/2023


City	of	Manitowoc


900	Quay	St


Manitowoc,	WI	54220


To	whom	it	may	concern,


My	name	is	Seth	Loberger	and	I	am	a	Firefighter/Paramedic	for	the	City	of	Manitowoc	Fire	Department.	I	
am	writing	this	letter	today	in	regards	to	a	request	for	an	exemption	for	my	current	residence.	Since	
December	2022,	I’ve	been	actively	looking	for	a	residence	within	the	25	miles	radius.		My	local	realtor	and	
I	have	looked	primarily	at	purchasing	houses,	and	have	also	looked	at	rentals	within	the	residence	
requirements.		These	activities	have	been	without	success.		During	this	time,	I’ve	been	tirelessly	working	
on	saving	additional	for	a	downpayment.		Unfortunately,	I	still	am	not	pre-approved	for	the	majority	of	
homes	available	within	this	community.	


I	have	spent	a	great	deal	of	time	and	effort	attempting	to	solve	the	residency	concerns.		I	have	thoroughly	
enjoyed	my	time	with	the	City	of	Manitowoc	Fire	Department,	and	would	like	to	continue	working	to	
protect	the	citizens	and	visitors	in	this	area.		I’m	asking	for	an	exemption	of	the	residency	requirements	
with	regards	to	my	current	residence	that	is	merely	2.8	miles	outside	of	the	current	residency	
requirements,	so	that	I	may	continue	serving	the	citizens	of	the	City	of	Manitowoc	for	the	remainder	of	my	
career.		


I	currently	live	with	my	parents	and	if	granted	this	exemption,	will	to	continue	saving	money	with	the	
intention	of	purchasing	a	home	within	the	current	residency	requirements	in	the	future.		As	a	young	man,	
I	work	hard	and	dedicate	myself	to	this	community.		I	respectfully	ask	for	an	exception	to	the	current	
residency	radius,	which	will	allow	me	to	reside	2.8	miles	outside	of	the	current	restrictions	until	I	am	able	
to	find	an	affordable	residence	within	the	current	25	mile	radius.	


Finally,	I	would	like	to	thank	you	for	your	time	and	consideration	with	this	accommodation,	and	I	would	
encourage	any	form	of	contact	with	me	if	any	questions	or	concerns	arise.	


Sincerely,


Seth	Loberger


